
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 20th September 2019

Monday 23rd Sept 

Moonstone trip to Cranwell 

Aviation 

Wednesday 25th Sept 

Amethyst trip to Magna 

Science 

Friday 27th Sept 

9.00am MacMillan Coffee 

morning/Parent Forum 

Wednesday 2nd October 

Reception photos – Grantham 

Journal 

Friday 4th October 

2.30pm Open Afternoon for 

Reception 2020 

Monday 7th October 

10.00am Open Morning for 

Reception 2020 

Tuesday 8th October 

Flu vaccinations 

Thursday 10th October 

9.15am  Moonstone sharing 

morning 

Emerald Trip to the Deep 

Friday 11th October 

9.15am Amethyst sharing 

morning 

More dates on the website   

 

Year 6 SATS information 

evening 

 

Phonics parents 

information evening  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We’ve had such a busy and exciting Election week. We had a visit from 

our local MP, Caroline Johnson and the children enjoyed working in 

campaign groups to support the candidates who were being voted for the 

School Council. We will announce our newly elected School Council on 

Monday.  

Over the past two weeks we have now settled into our new routines and 

classes. If your child is receiving additional help, you will have received a 

letter to notify you of who they are working with and how often – if you 

have any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher.  

We are looking forward to seeing you all at the carnival tomorrow 

(Saturday) and hope that you can attend. It will be a great opportunity for 

your child to take part in a community project and also have some fun 

during the parade. There will be stalls and activities to enjoy and part of 

the proceeds will go to our school so we value your support. Thank you to 

all of the children and Friends of School for making the props, costumes 

and arranging the event.  

We have various open mornings, afternoons and events coming up in 

school so please check our school website for more details.  

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

diary 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is: 99.56%, well done everyone!  Your child is expected to have at least 97% 

attendance and should aim for 100%, we will not authorise any holidays during term time, please help us 

to keep the attendance above 96%. The gate opens at 8.45 for morning activities and interventions. The 

gate closes at 9.00am. 

 Lincoln Community Lottery                                                      

  Please purchase tickets for £1.00 on our Welbourn page. All proceeds go towards resources and 

experiences. You can have the chance to win up to £25,000 so please  follow the link and find our cause 

https://www.lincolnlottery.co.uk/ 

 

 

Piano lessons 

There are a number of piano lessons available on a Tuesday during the 

school day with Mrs Jones. Please let Mrs Dwane at the office know if 

you are interested in your child learning to play.  

 

11+ and extra tutoring 

A huge well done to our Year 6 children for completing their 11+ tests this 

past few weeks. We would also like to thank Mr Benton for helping us 

with our tests and our booster club last term. If you are interested in 

having any additional tutoring for your child, Mr Benton is available. 

Please let Jackie know at the office.  

 

https://www.lincolnlottery.co.uk/


Let’s take a look at our first week back… 

Topaz class have enjoyed learning about their numbers and hunting for bones.  

    

Emerald Class have enjoyed using resoucres in maths and making posters for the elections. 

   

Amethyst Class enjoyed exploring Roman artefacts and creating Roman factfiles.  

      

Moonstone Class enjoyed investigating how their pupils change in dark and light during 

science.  

   

 

 



Election day! 

   

   

 

Well done to our Year 6 children for coming joint first in the handball competition with 

other local schools!   

        


